
 

Department of Electrical & Electronic Engineering 

 

Date: December 04, 2020 

 

Notice 

 

This is to notify that final examination of Fall 2020 will be commenced 

from December 17. All of EEE students are asked to ensure their exam 

clearance by December 12. No students will be allowed to sit for final 

examination without clearance. 

 

 

Head of the Department, EEE 


